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January 9, 2017 

Mr. Christopher A. Lawrence 
Office of Electricity Delivery and Energy Reliability (OE-20) 
U.S. Department of Energy 
1000 Independence Avenue, S.W. 
Room 6H-05 
Washington, DC 20585 
 
 Re: Nogales Transmission, L.L.C. - Nogales Interconnection 

Project – PP 420 

Dear Mr. Lawrence: 

This letter is provided to supplement the April 17, 2016, Nogales Interconnection 
Presidential Permit Application to reflect a slight shift in the proposed border crossing 
coordinates.  To accommodate stakeholder concerns Nogales Transmission has adjusted the 
proposed route of the 230 kV transmission line to the international border by approximately 25 
feet.  Consequently, the border crossing coordinates reflected in the April 17 letter have been 
slightly adjusted: 

 
 Coordinates included in the application:   31° 19' 57.844" N, 110° 58' 35.908" W 
 Adjusted coordinates:     31° 19' 57.846" N, 110° 58' 35.620" W 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with if you need additional information. 

Very truly yours, 

 
James M. Bushee 
Attorney for Nogales Transmission, L.L.C. 
and Nogales Frontier Operations, L.L.C. 
 

 


